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Jason Andree is the newest member of The Open Door Board of Directors.  

(Photo Courtesy of The Open Door) 

GLOUCESTER – The Open Door Board of Directors welcomes a new member this winter with 

significant leadership and management experience in the healthcare sector.  

Addison Gilbert Hospital Vice President Jason Andree, of Peabody, attended his first meeting as 

a member of the Board of Directors on Nov. 16. Andree has served as Vice President at Addison 
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Gilbert since April, and is the Accreditation, Regulatory Compliance and Patient Safety Manager 

of the Northeast Hospital Corporation – Beth Israel Lahey Health, a role he has held since 2014. 

His experience includes clinical pharmacy internships, a post-doctoral fellowship, and various 

leadership positions. He has advanced training and experience in medication safety, patient 

safety, risk management quality improvement, and Lean methods. 

Andree says he was attracted to the Board position because of the common goals of the hospital 

and The Open Door. 

"There is a clear connection between healthcare and feeding people,” Andree said. “Looking at 

the services The Open Door has offered over the last several years, there’s a natural alignment 

with some of the services we offer at Addison Gilbert Hospital and Beth Israel Lahey Health. 

Serving on the Board I can be that connection between the hospital, The Open Door, and the 

community.” 

“Jason brings a combination of experience in healthcare and a strong background in risk 

management to the organization at a critical time,” President and CEO Julie LaFontaine said. 

“The Open Door alleviates the impact of hunger at the intersection of community and healthcare 

by providing nutritional support and good food for better health outcomes. We welcome his 

insight as we navigate safely and strategically to address food security as a social determinate of 

health through our connections, capacity, culture, and communications.” 

Andree is additionally an adjunct professor of the Massachusetts College of Pharmacy and 

Health Sciences School of Healthcare Business. He holds a doctorate degree in Pharmacy from 

Northeastern University. 

He is also the Board Chair of the Fundraising Committee for Families for Depression 

Awareness, a Waltham based nonprofit, and is a member of both the American College of Health 

Care Executives and the Massachusetts Coalition to Prevent Medical Errors.  

About The Open Door  

The mission of The Open Door is to alleviate the impact of hunger in our community. We 

use practical strategies to connect people to good food, to advocate on behalf of those in 

need, and to engage others in the work of building food security. 

Founded in 1978, The Open Door is a 501 (c)(3) tax exempt nonprofit and community food 

resource center for low-income residents of Gloucester, Rockport, Manchester, Essex, 

Ipswich, Hamilton, Boxford, Rowley, Topsfield, and Wenham. In 2020, The Open Door 

helped stabilize the lives and health of 9,681 unduplicated people from 4,703 households 

through the distribution of 2.46 million pounds of food, amounting to 2.05 million meals. 

Requests for food assistance during this pandemic year were up 27 percent. 

For more information, visit FOODPANTRY.org. 
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